
 

The 100 Club continues to be very successful thanks to your subscriptions and 
support for our events and of course all the hard work of the committee members, 
whose efforts earn many compliments. 
 
As always, The Burns Night was a very enjoyable evening and it was a pleasure to 
see so many rowing members there.  
The ladies evening was a new event this year and Ella and Kate worked really hard 
to make it a success.  Several local exhibitors joined us for prosecco and snacks and 
whilst we browsed jewellery, make up and candle stalls etc. there was the 
opportunity for a mini massage. 

 
Thanks to everyone who donated raffle prizes and the support from the rowing 
members who bought raffle tickets was very welcome. If anyone would like to 
donate any unwanted gifts for raffle prizes for future events we would be very 
grateful. 
 
 
We donated £5,000 towards a new eight last month, a total of £26,200 over the 
past 10 years which has contributed to the purchase of several boats and 
refurbishment of the kitchen.  
 

 
           
    
 
Congratulations to Recent Winners: 
 
August 
September   
October  
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for the diary  
 
Friday 7th December  Christmas Market -  
 
Saturday 26th January  Burns Night 
 
Saturday 7th April   Italian Night 
 
Please let me know if you would like tickets for an event and of course there will 

be posters up at the club nearer the dates. 
 
Subscriptions are now due so a payment of £12 can be made to the Peterborough 
City Rowing Club 100 club bank account - sort code 20-67-37 A/C No 20696145 
quoting your initial and surname as the reference.  Please consider setting up an 
annual standing order for an initial payment of £12 and £12 on 1st October annually 
to reduce administration and keep the costs down.   
 
Our aim is to continue to run popular events, enabling us to provide much needed 
equipment for the club.  If you have any ideas for an event or a money-spinning 
idea, please let one of the committee members know or e-mail me.   

 
 
I wish you luck in the 100 draws this year.  Thank you for your continuing support 
for the 100 Club and I look forward to seeing you at our events over the next few 
months. 
 
 
 
Regards 

 
Veronica Winterton 

 
100 Club Chairman 

 

Committee members: 

Teresa Casey, Kate Davis, Sal Glover, Chris Jackson, Jannet McLachlin, Ella 

Shelley and Deirdre Wellham 


